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Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve 

For Immediate Release

Date:   September 30, 2019 

Contact:  Detective Bryan Harl #93 

Phone:  (630) 466-7021 

Email:   bharl@co.kendall.il.us 

 

 

Montgomery Man Charged With Burglary 

On 6/30/2019, Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to the Silver Springs State Park, 

14400 Fox Road, Yorkville, for a report of a burglary to the “Wiggly Worm” Bait Shop that had 

occurred earlier that morning. A large amount of damage was done to the shop, and numerous 

items stolen.  

Sheriff’s Office Detectives began an investigation, and on September 23, 2019, the Kendall 

County State’s Attorney’s Office charged David Kur, a 30 year old man from the 200 block of 

Jefferson Street, Montgomery with Burglary, a class 2 felony, and Criminal Damage to Property, 

a class 4 felony.  A warrant was issued with a bond of $25,000, with ten percent to apply.  

Kur was taken into custody on September 25, 2019, and was released after posting bond, pending 

his next court date.  
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